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Road Work Ahead

FOR DETAILS, VIEW RIDGEWOOD WATER’S SERVICE ADVISORY MAP
This year, Ridgewood Water launched an interactive map to provide
customers with an overview of upcoming work that might lead to road
closures and detours. 

Moderate Potential for Traffic Diversion 

STREETS AFFECTED OVER THE NEXT TWO WEEKS
Ridgewood: East Ridgewood Avenue between South Irving Street and North Van Dien Avenue
Glen Rock: Dunham Place, Chatham Place, Plymouth Place, Alan Avenue, Chadwick Avenue and
Grove Street 

Capital Improvement Projects
RAW WATER MAIN INSTALLATION
As part of our PFAS Treatment Master Plan, Ridgewood Water is installing raw water mains
throughout the system. These mains bring water from 31 current treatment facilities to one of the
12 proposed PFAS Treatment Facilities (five of which are already in service or under construction). 

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT/REHABILITATION
Ridgewood Water has more than 300 miles of distribution water main that bring drinking water from
our treatment facilities to our customers’ homes every day. This year, our goal is to rehabilitate or
replace approximately 1.5 miles or 7,900 linear feet of distribution water main as part of our
commitment to continued reinvestment in our water system. 

Ridgewood Water by the Numbers
MARKOUTS, METERING AND MORE
When Ridgewood Water learns that a contractor or utility will be working on a street in our service
area, we make sure that our underground pipes and service lines are clearly “marked” with blue paint
and/or red flags. These markouts enable contractors and utilities to operate efficiently and dig into
the ground safely. So far this year, 3,174 markouts have been done. In addition, more than 900
metering appointments were completed, all 1,754 fire hydrants were inspected, and 81 lead service
lines were replaced. 

https://esri.ridgewoodnj.net/portal/apps/experiencebuilder/experience/?id=5db0338b473e409ea8a4f0ca2b5cf18b

